
 

 Closure of Climbing Wall and LG4 Exit, 25-27July 2022  

   

 Please be informed that the Climbing Wall and the adjacent exit to LG 4 changing facilities 
will be closed for the replacement work of floor tiles, 9am to 5pm from 25 July to 27 July 
2022.  
 
Users are reminded to make use of the staircase to LG 3 for access to LG 4 Sports Facilities 
during the affected period. 

 

 For further enquiries, please contact us at safbs@ust.hk or 2358-8586.  
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